
At NRJ it is very important to
us that our children have the
chance to shine and this week
has been no exception. Year 4
performed beautifully in their
Christmas concert on Tuesday.

We have also enjoyed our
annual NRJ’s Got Talent, with

some outstanding
performances. We didn’t like

it...we LOVED it!! Well done to
all the children who auditioned.

Dear Families,
We reach the end of what has been a
very long and busy term! Thank you to
everyone who came to our Christmas
Enterprise Market, we managed to
make an incredible £600 profit! The
winning Year group was Year 5 who
made £253.23 - the Grinch has been
very popular this year!
Please see the diary dates for more
events in the New Year, which includes
our whole school visit to Chester Zoo.
I hope you all have a wonderful
Christmas with family and friends and I
look forward to seeing you in 2024!
Kind regards
Mrs Cliff

OUR CURRICULUM

Together Everyone Achieves More



If you would like to find out more about our curriculum and
activities in school, follow us on twitter @NRJuniors

SANTA DASH and 
NRJ‘s GOT TALENT 2023
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KEEPING OUR
CHILDREN SAFE



CHRISTMAS ENTERPRISE MARKET 2023

Monday 8th January - Back to School
Wednesday 10th January - Whole school visit to Chester Zoo
Monday January 15th - Maths workshop Year 4 / 5, 3.30pm
Thursday 18th January - SEND coffee morning 9.00am
Tuesday 23rd January - Maths workshop in classrooms Year 4 / 5, 2.50pm
Thursday 25th January - Reading workshop 9.00am
Tuesday 6th February - E Safety Day
Friday 9th February - Last day of Half Term

Please note there may be further dates added in red to the diary as more
events are confirmed.
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